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July 25, 2011

Ms. Christina Munro
FOIA Office
Bonneville Power Administration
Routing: DK-7
P.O. Bo-t 3621
Portland, Oregon 97208

SUBJECT: FOIA Request

Dear Ms. Mutro:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA"), I request a copy of:

1. The Draft Annual BPA Reports(s) submitted by the Bonneville Environmental.
Foundation ("BEF") to BPA pursuant to section 7A of the existing contract
(#1 1 EO-40087)-

2. All correspondence between BPA and the BEF concerning the adequacy of the
Draft Annual BPA Report(s), including BPA's exceptions to the Draft Annual
Report(s) and BPA's recommended changes for the Final Annual BPA Report(s),
pursuant to section 7B. "Correspondence" means any written or electronic
document, including e-mails and their attachments.

3. BEF's itemization of its expenditures of BPA 5-mds for current projects and
activities, including BEF's general and administrative expenses.

I am willing to pay $50 for search and copy charges. Please call me if you expect the
charges to exceed that amount_

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ow
Dan Seligman(
Attorney at Law

cc: Mr. Matt Michel, General Manager, Canby Utility


